
 
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

12. LANDSDOWNE TERRACE STREET TREES 
 
 The Board considered a report detailing results of the consultation carried out in November 2002 

concerning the future of the street trees in Landsdowne Terrace. 
 
 It was resolved that Option C be implemented – Option C being removal of all the existing street trees 

(salvaging the young Liquidambers), and replacing them with Magnolia kobus (grows 6-7m). 
 
 Estimated felling cost $6,600 
 Replanting cost $6,240 
 Total $12,840 
 
 (Oscar Alpers took no part in the discussion or voting on this issue.) 


